[bookmark: _GoBack]Nominate for Virginia's School Psychologist of the Year 
Due Date: Friday, September 14, 2018.
 
Do you know someone who is doing an outstanding job as a school psychologist in Virginia? If so, please tell the Virginia Academy of School Psychologists (VASP).
 
As part of our mission to promote high professional standards, the Virginia Academy of School Psychologists gives a Best Practices award each year. The recipient is considered to be Virginia's School Psychologist of the Year and, at the discretion of the judges (additional criteria may apply), becomes the state's nominee for the national award.
 
The process begins with a letter of nomination. The nominator and the nominee need not be members of VASP. The letter must state who is being nominated, give contact information with work and home phone numbers (nominee and nominator), and state why the nominee's practice is outstanding. This should be limited to no more than two pages.
 
The letter of nomination must be sent in an email with at least two additional letters of support which contain an email and a primary phone number to permit possible contact from our judges.  Letters may be from other school psychologists, administrators, teachers, parents, and other educators.
 
What defines outstanding practice is open to judgment, but judges will be asked to consider the following criteria (from NASP):
 
A.    Provides a full range of services (8 areas)
1.    Data-based decision-making and accountability
2.    Consultation and collaboration
3.    Development of cognitive/academic skills
4.    Development of socialization and life skills
5.    Student diversity in development and learning
6.    Knowledge of school and systems organization, policy development, and climates
7.    Prevention, crisis intervention and mental health
8.    Home/school/community collaboration
 
B.    Performs in an exemplary manner.
 
C.    Earns respect of others.
 
Nomination packets must be received by Friday, September 14, 2018.  The award will be presented at the VASP Convention in Williamsburg on September 20, 2018.  (Please note the short notice time.  This year the convention is earlier than typical).  

Send all information to VASPTidewater@gmail.com

